
To the Emmett School District Board,

Enrollment Information:
The total roll over enrollment from the spring at Black Canyon Junior Senior High is currently
119 students, all grades including all Black Canyon programs and the Patriot Center. This
doesn’t include the anticipated/estimated numbers of transfers from EMS and EHS which
should put us between 140 - 150 students.

Average Daily Attendance
NA for the summer

Behavior and Positive Behavioral Intervention Support (PBIS) and Important Dates

THE COUGAR CREED
Be RESPECTFUL to all people and the school.
Be RESPONSIBLE for yourself and others.
Be HERE mentally and physically.
Be APPROPRIATE in language, behavior, and dress.
Be a BLACK CANYON TEAM PLAYER.

Check out our other news links below for pictures and story lines:
Black Canyon Junior Senior High Newsletter Page

Highlighted Students
Brent Lund graduated this past May. During his time at Black Canyon he was liked by all, was
kind, and always had a unique sense of humor. We watched Brent transform and grow into the
amazing young man we know today. Congratulations, Brent, on your accomplishment!

Chloe Hardman joined Black Canyon as an 8th grader. She has grown as an individual,
becoming a leader amongst her peers and constantly showing how to be kind to others. Thank
you, Chloe, for your bright smile and kind words!

https://bchs.emmettschools.org/about/newsletter


Over the Summer Happenings
July 16-19 we took a team to Chicago for a conference to transition from Summit Learning to
Gradient Learning. This conference was paid for by Gradient Learning, previously Summit
Learning. Same nonprofit organization but different name. This is a switch for Black Canyon
from Project Based Learning (the past 3 years ) to Whole Student Education.
Whole Student Learning is based on Whole Student Practices, Whole Student Outcomes, and
Continuous Improvement.
See the links below for more information
The Case for Whole Student Education
Whole Student Instructional Practices_ST24

Coming up
Open House August 14th from 5 - 7 pm
First Day of School Aug 19, 2024
Black Canyon Graduation June 5, 2024, site TBA

Stephen R. Joyner
Principal, Black Canyon Junior Senior High

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c_iKsZ38Zsssv_ozXv6fL6OwoUlnTB26/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nuBzJIVNpMfPyxz_gDMrtv01rYsdS0nDvD9bBfd3ctI/edit#heading=h.ewd3gz1pxj56

